
8. Section: Figures, most of figures (especially figure 4) have very small letters. I recommend 

increasing the size.   

 

COMMENTS TO THE EDITOR 

The present manuscript deserves to be published in Brain. It is conclusive and provides novel 

findings; however, I recommend that the authors work on the suggested corrections.  

5. April 04, 2012 

Reference: E-book Title: “Young perspectives for old diseases: recent updates on the 
understanding and therapies for neurodegenerative diseases” 

Dear Dr. Ibarra, 

Your name has been recommended as a potential reviewer for the e-book proposal “Young 
perspectives for old diseases: recent updates on the understanding and therapies for 
neurodegenerative diseases” 

Based on your expertise in the field, I would like to request if you could kindly spare some 
of your precious time to review this proposal and send us your comments at your earliest 
convenience.  

On receipt of your acceptance to serve as a reviewer for this proposed theme I will send 
you the necessary documents for your kind perusal. 

Bentham Science Publishers would be pleased to provide you with a complimentary copy 
of this e-book when it is published. 

Best Regards, 

Ms. Noushaba Azher  

Asst. Manager Publications 

Bentham e-books 

Bentham Science Publishers 

E-mail: noushaba@benthamscience.org  

URL: www.benthamscience.com/ebooks 
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